Modifier 26 reimbursement policy update – Implementation delayed 

As previously communicated, in an effort to ensure our coverage policies are consistent with industry standards and practices, we planned to implement a change to the administration of our reimbursement policy for Current Procedural Terminology (CPT®) codes billed with modifier 26 effective July 10, 2021.

After additional review, we will delay implementation of our Modifier 26 (M26) – Professional Component reimbursement policy update. This update will no longer be effective July 10, 2021 as originally planned. We will continue to consider the feedback we have received from providers as we reevaluate this policy update. 

We will communicate the new implementation date 90 days in advance once a new date has been determined.  
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